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Mayor’s Emergency Message
The world has been pretty crazy lately. I never expected to
have an earthquake in the midst of a global pandemic, but
here we are. Marriott-Slaterville City is taking precautions
as a result of COVID-19 (Coronavirus).

Among these adjustments include the cancellation of the

following:

> Easter Egg Hunt.

> Art in April Show.

> April Spring Clean-up.

> Senior Lunch and Senior Activities.
> Senior Yoga.

> Youth Council Activities.

> City Meetings.

Parks will remain winterized and closed for reservations
until further notice. Existing reservations for all parks and
City facilities are canceled.

The City Office remains open with limited hours and
capacity. Please call the City Office at 801-627-1919
rather than visit. The City is updating its website. The old
website is offline as the City transitions to a new provider.
The new website is still planned to launch in April. The
new website is redesigned to improve quality and user
interface.

Garbage service should continue as usual, if service
interruptions occur from unforseen events those will be
communicated online. The City has not heard from the
various irrigation companies about when irrigation season
will being this year. The City does not know if there will
be a delay in getting water into the many ditches. The City
is already prepared to activate the pressurized irrigation
system as soon as the irrigation companies are able get
water in the ditches. The pressurized system is planned to
function as normal during the pandemic.

Also, the sewer system will function as normal. In light of
the toilet paper shortage, the City asks the public to not
flush items that may clog the system. Bona Vista water is
safe to drink and use. First responders will respond to

emergencies with extra precaution to avoid possible
exposure.

Additional information about the pandemic is found at:
https://coronavirus.utah.gov.

The Small Business Administration (SBA) has declared
Utah eligible for certain business programs for small-
businesses and non-profit organizations suffering
substantial economic injury during this pandemic. Find
information at: https://disasterloan.sba.gov/ela/.

This pandemic has changed our daily lives and schedules.
As the pandemic response evolves the City will follow
state leaders and our local health department. Your
community is here for you. Please take care of yourselves
and your neighbors. Marriott-Slaterville residents are
resilient and helpful to their neighbors, please be mindful
of those in need especially now more than ever. Take
precautions recommended by the health authorities.

Disaster Distress Helpline

A Disaster Distress Helpline is a national hotline
dedicated to providing immediate crisis counseling for
people who are experiencing emotional distress related to
this pandemic and other disasters. This hotline is a toll-
free, multilingual, and confidential crisis support service
available to all residents in the United States and its
territories. Stress, anxiety, and other depression-like
symptoms are common reactions in this pandemic.

Call 1-800-985-5990 or text TalkWithUs to 66746 to
connect with a trained crisis counselor.
https://www.samhsa.gov/find-help/disaster-
distress-helpline

PLANNING COMMISSION
TUESDAY, APRIL 21, 2020 — 7:00 P.M.
*#* Meeting Canceled ***

CITY COUNCIL MEETING
THURSDAY, APRIL 16, 2020 — 6:30 P.M.
*** Meeting Canceled ***
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